
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

FES Families, 

This was the first 5 day week in the building in a month (due to 
scheduled days off and weather-related eLearning days), so it 
definitely felt long for our students and staff (and, most likely, 
parents).  Next week is the last week of the 3rd quarter and the final 
week before spring break, so be encouraged that we have almost 
made it through 75% of the school year.  It has really flown by! 
 
Many of our classrooms celebrated Read Across America Day this 
past week.  There were many fun activities and quite a few 
entertaining costumes.  We talk all the time about the importance 
of helping our students see themselves as readers, and an important 
part of that is what they get and observe at home.  I am a big fan of 
reading aloud with kids, and I encourage you to make reading 
together a part of your family’s rhythm.  Whether it is a parent 
reading to the child or the child reading to the parent, those are 
great memories to be made together, and it is a practice that can 
pay dividends relationally and academically.  And it isn’t just for 
little kids—we still read aloud with our middle schooler. 
 
Enjoy the ridiculously warm day for the beginning of March 
tomorrow. ;) 
 
Dr. Edwards 

Principal 

March 4, 2022 

             MVCSC Website  Twitter 
             fes.mvcsc.k12.in.us  @FESElem 
 

           Facebook   Instagram 

                    Fortville Elementary  @feselem 

 

NEWSLETTER 

COM ING SOON  

REMINDER: ID Needed 
We use LobbyGuard at our front door to help identify and track all visitors to the 
building during the school day.  This system requires a government-issued photo ID 
(such as a driver’s license).  We also use this system for when someone signs out a 
student, so don’t forget to bring it up to the building when you arrive. 

“Learn from yesterday, live for today, hope for 
tomorrow. The important thing is not to stop 
questioning.”     - Albert Einstein 

 

IREAD-3 State Testing 

All 2nd and 3rd Graders 

Monday, March 7 and 

Tuesday March 8 

 

Club Photos and School 

Picture Make-ups 

New students and clubs 

Thursday, March 10 

 

End of Quarter 3 

Friday, March 11 

 

Spring Break 

No School 

March 14-25 

file:///C:/Users/vince.edwards/Desktop/fes.mvcsc.k12.in.us
https://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/Administration/8
https://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/Administration/8
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CogAT Testing 

IREAD-3 
 
 
 
 

All 2nd and 3rd graders will be taking the IREAD-3 minimum proficiency 
reading assessment next week.  Please do all you can to help ensure that 
your students get good sleep for those days.  We expect to receive initial 
results from the testing toward the end of March, and we will notify any 3rd 
graders who Did Not Pass and arrange for some additional support and 
intervention before they retake at the beginning of summer break.  All 
families will receive a score report after the state releases those. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our district requires additional information on the academic needs and 
performance of individual children in order to ensure that the school 
corporation is providing instruction at the appropriate level for each child. 
Depending on the information needed, your child may be administered a 
screener for the CogAT High abilities assessment. This screener is a short 30 
minute test and will be given during the two weeks following spring break.  
 
Please refer to the video below for further explanation: 
Testing Overview 
*Please note that testing will begin the week of March 28th, and universal 
screening will take place in KDG as well as 2nd grade moving forward. 
 
If you have questions regarding the testing, please contact: 
Jessica.daugherty@mvcsc.k12.in.us 
 
Thank you! 
MVCSC High Ability Identification Team 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/xj0MTdSYc50
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Students of the Month 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

These students were chosen by their classroom 
teachers for the month of February for “sticking 
together” and setting a positive example. We 
celebrated this week with popsicles with our 
administrators. We are so proud of these great 
kids and the great choices they make each day! 
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Student ShoutOuts 
 

 

 

 

 

These students were called down to the cafeteria on Friday to be 

recognized.  Thanks for being valuable contributors to our Viking community. 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Reporting Absences 
 

Please assist us by being sure to call our office at 317-485-3180 or email 
elizabeth.thomas@mvcsc.k12.in.us if your student is going to be absent. With state reporting, we 
have to assign specific codes for every absence, and it saves our office staff a lot of time each day 

if we don’t have to call to follow-up on students that are marked absent by their teachers. 
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Lost and Found 
 
 
 
 

We are getting quite the collection of items in our lost and 
found again.  If you see something you recognize, please 
have your child pick it up or contact our office to help it 
find its way home. 

 
 
 

  



 

 Page 6 
 

Be a Substitute Teacher and Employment 

MV Reads: News from the Library 

 

 

 

 

“I won’t describe what I look like. Whatever you’re thinking, it’s probably worse.” 

Making family reading a priority is a vital way to help your child become an expert 

reader. Have you read, Wonder by R.J. Palacio? August (Auggie) Pullman was born 

with a facial difference that prevented him from going to a mainstream school—

until now. Can he convince his new classmates that he’s just like them, despite 

appearances? If you are looking for a favorite family read aloud, join the 16+ million 

who have read and loved this book.Get started by reading: 

 9 Creative Ways to Read as a Family and help us, help your child become an 

expert reader! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Fortville Elementary is 
a great place to work, 
and we would love to 
have you join our team.  
You can apply on the 
MV Employment website 
HERE.  Subs apply 
through Kelly (see flyer 
to the right). 
 
We currently are in 
need of cafeteria 
workers, 2nd shift 
custodians, a High 
Intensity IA, and a High 
Ability IA. 
 

https://www.scholastic.com/parents/books-and-reading/reading-resources/9-tips-to-inspire-family-reading.html
https://skyward.iscorp.com/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsfinmtvernonin/rapplmnu03.w
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Yearbooks on Sale! 
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Mt. Vernon Flyers 
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Why is “home” so important to us? Perhaps, because for better or worse, by presence or absence, it 
is a crucial point of reference—in memory, feeling, and imagination—for inventing the story of 
ourselves, our life-narrative, for understanding our place in time. No matter what place you call 
home, the very word strikes a chord deep inside each of us. “Home” to some means sanctuary, the 
place we can rest, relax, enjoy time with friends, and family,  learn, grow … and just be. 
Our “home” says a lot about who we are and what we think is important. 
 
Since our inception 15 years ago, The Mt. Vernon Community School District has served as 
the "heart" of our Mt. Vernon Education Foundation, “home”  it has been the constant thread that 
weaves the fabric of our community together from casual conversation, cheering on players who 
represent us in sports, (Go Marauders!) to all of our amazing educators, the teachable moments and 
learning experiences along the way in creating a place where the foundation could invest thanks to 
the generosity of our donors in the hopes, dreams, needs, and wishes of our students, staff, and 
community as we build brighter futures together.  
 
As we gather to celebrate the foundation's 15th Anniversary on Saturday, April 23, 2022, we hope 
you will join us in supporting our "home" through attending the Black and Gold Gala, sponsorship, 
donating to the silent auction, or granting a wish to one of our amazing teachers for their 
classrooms!  
 
The Mt. Vernon Education Foundation will continue to work in supporting the gap between the 
tax dollars available and the funds needed to preserve the comprehensive education that our 
community values and expects for all of our Mt. Vernon students. 
We hope you will join us at this year’s Black and Gold Gala on Saturday, April 23, 2022, at the 
JW Marriott Indianapolis.  To purchase tickets go to www.MtVernonFoundation.org 

http://www.mtvernonfoundation.org/
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From the MS Athletic Director: 
 
Our 7th & 8th grade girls basketball coaches are holding an "open gym" 
on Monday's starting March 28 from 6pm-8pm at the Middle School. This 
invitation is ONLY for current 5th grade girls who are interested in 
playing basketball next year.  
 
Participants are to enter door 8 (the fieldhouse/athletic entrance). 
 
If you have questions, contact Dave Merica at Mt. Vernon Middle School. 
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Community Flyers 
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